Ishida, Nancy [AC]

From: Ellis Chang <ellisc@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>

Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:16 PM

To: Tran, Brenda [AC]

Cc: Omar Sandoval

Subject: Re: Request for FY 14-15 Audited Financial Statements
Brenda,

As the the Orange County Regional Airport Authority JPA has been inactive for a number of years, they
City is in the process of closing the JPA.

Ellis Chang

Finance Department
City of Garden Grove
Tel: 714-741-5066
Fax: 714-741-5205

From: "Brenda Tran [AC]" <Brenda.Tran@ac.ocgov.com>
To: ellisc@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Sent. Monday, February 29, 2016 12:49:28 PM

Subject: Request for FY 14-15 Audited Financial Statements

Good afternoon Ellis,

We're in the process of performing the Auditor-Controller’s mandated review of JPAs’ audited financial
statements. Please email us the FY 2014-15 audited financial statements for Orange County Airport Authority.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Brenda Tran, CPA

Auditor-Controller, Internal Audit Division
12 Civic Center Plaza, Room 232

Santa Ana, CA 92701

>4 Brenda.Tran@ac.ocgov.com

@ (P): 714-834-2484

= (F): 714-834-2880
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intended recipient of this e-mail, please kindly destroy it and notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail.
Please take standard precautions to mitigate virus issues. Thank you for your cooperation



